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Dear Mr. Kyle: 

RECEIVED 
ADMINISTRATION 

OCT i 6 2014 

NEWMARKET 
PUBLIC LIBRARY 

Re: 2014-15 Public Library Operating, Pay Equity, and First Nation Salary 
Supplement Grants  

I am pleased to approve $64,401 for your public library under the Public Library Operating, 
Pay Equity, and First Nation Salary Supplement Grants program for the 2014-15 fiscal year. 
Your funding includes library pay equity funding of $626. 

The Ontario government is committed to a strong library sector. Libraries play a significant 
role in contributing to lifelong learning, culture development and literacy. The Ministry is 
pleased to be able to continue its support for public libraries. 

For further information about your grant obligations, please contact: 
• Mima Casola, Culture Programs Advisor, at 416-314-7613 or by email at 

mima,casola@ontario,ca 
• Shannon Khan, Program Assistant, at 416-314-5186 or by email at 

shannon,khan@ontario.ca  

Our government values the contributions of public libraries in building strong, vibrant 
communities across the province and I wish you success in your activities. 

Minister 


